
 

 

March 18, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Keiser University is important to our community because they produce high quality graduates that are 

skilled and ready for the professional world. As a local, private provider-owned and operated small 

business since 2013, we are an urgent care facility and tend to utilize Keiser University for staffing 

needs. Keiser has proven time and time again to give us quality candidates. Advertising for staffing 

needs comes at a zero cost for us. We can essentially advertise for an extended period-of-time if need 

be. Keiser University follows up with us once we hire a candidate from their university to make sure that 

there aren’t any issues, that there isn’t additional training that is needed, etc. The staff that we have 

hired from Keiser have the skills needed to enter the workforce and are eager to learn our system and 

protocols as it relates to our patients and patient care. During the pandemic we have had a lot of staff 

that have stepped up to the plate to treat patients that have had COVID-19 or exposure to COVID-19. 

 We currently have 2 employees that are Keiser University graduates and one employee that is 

currently a student at Keiser University of Melbourne. We are currently hiring staff for our facility, and I 

have contacted Keiser University to advertise the positions that we need to fill. We can trust that we are 

going to get a great candidate when we hire a Keiser University student. 

 

Erin Cowell 

Office Manager  

Phone:  (321) 821-4889    Fax:  (321) 821-4890 

325 Fifth Avenue Suite 204 

Indialantic, FL 32903 


